
 

5th August 2015 
 

HFA Certification Now Accepted 
Globally 
 

Following LPPOM-MUI, Indonesia acceptance, HFA 
certification is now recognised worldwide. 
 
As a result of a rigorous audit carried out by Majelis Ulama Indonesia (MUI) in March 2015, the 
HFA are delighted to formally announce that we have received confirmation from LPPOM-MUI 
that our practices fully comply with their standards. We have now officially been recognised 
and accredited by the prestigious Indonesian authority (decree number D-240/MUI/VII/2015). 
 
We are now accepted and recognised by Indonesia as a reputable halal certifier of meat, poultry 
and processed foods. 
 
Following this outstanding news, this means that the HFA certification is now accepted globally; 
the HFA are the only halal certification body in the UK to be recognised worldwide. 
 
This is fantastic news for the UK halal industry and we look forward to continuing our 
endeavours and playing a key role in the development and expansion of the global halal 
industry. 
 
 


